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Mr Seán Dowling 
CPC 
Kilcullen 
Co Kildare 
 
April 2021 
 
 
Dear Seán, 
 
We are most grateful to the staff and students of CPC Kilcullen for their thoughtfulness in deciding to 
fundraise for the National Neurosurgery Centre in Beaumont. Thank you for letting us know of your 
intention and we look forward to learning of your success! 
 
Donor generosity to Neurosurgery in recent times has made it possible for us to purchase significant 
new operating technology which the Neurosurgeons regard as “game changing” for successful 
patient outcomes. Our most recent acquisitions are the Nico Brian path and Myriad systems. The 
technologies enable our Neurosurgeons to do procedures in deep-seated areas of the brain which 
previously would have been regarded as too high risk to conduct. The precision tool allows the 
surgeon to navigate between the folds and neural structures in the brain using image guidance 
computer technology to get to the problem area and remove the damaging brain tissue. 
 
There is a list of other equipment that the Neurosurgical Team would like to acquire for the 
Department and the school’s fundraising will help us to move closer to making this possible and 
improving patient care at Beaumont Hospital. 
 
With many thanks to all involved.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Sheila Campbell 
Fundraising & Communications Manager. 
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